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(Neb.)-Neb. Judicial Officials To discuss Court Needs

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 11/16/2012 06:39 AM

LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - State judicial officials will hold their annual meeting next month to determine whether changes are
needed to balance court caseloads.
 
     The meeting Dec. 11 of the Judicial Resources Commission will be held via video conferencing from the State Capitol
with links to sites in Scottsbluff and Omaha. Anyone may attend the hearing.
 
     The commission must determine whether there are an appropriate number of judges in each district and whether district
boundaries need any adjustment.
 
     Following the hearing, the commission will make a recommendation to the Nebraska Legislature.
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